
     
 
Welcome to the Ship Inn’s summer 2025 newsletter! 
In this we are going to let you know about some exciting things happening this summer 
season; including a change to our opening hours, new menus and special theme nights 
coming up.  

 
But first, we would like you all to meet the newest members of our pub 
garden chicken coop! Hera hen has recently hatched twelve adorable 
chicks which soon will be out and about for you to come and see!  
 
 
We are excited to be launching our new cocktail menu 
with some new and classic cocktails including ‘Old 

Fashioned’ and ‘Spring Fever’ so come to visit us and try one of these 
delicious drinks in our large and dog friendly garden or terrace.  
 

We also have new menus launching to include bar 
snacks, lighter bites and a refreshed main menu using 
local produce and local suppliers which we hope will have something 
for everyone on! However if there is something you would like to see on 
our menu that isn’t already on there please do let us know, we are 
always happy to receive feedback and ideas from our valued 
customers; so come along and enjoy some delicious food cooked for 
you and save on the washing up! 

Following the success of our recent Thai themed night we have some more coming up 
soon so keep your eyes peeled! 
 
Recently we have had some feedback from customers and are happy to announce that 
we are now open from 5pm on Fridays (perfect for a cold and refreshing drink after a 
hard day at work) and ALL day Saturdays!  
 
We have a large car park available for our customers and also offer motor home  
parking for those wishing to join us for food and drinks, as promoted on Britstops UK. 
For those who wish to use our car park but not partake in our hospitality please do 
check with us beforehand as this car park is intended for customer use only. 
 
Lastly we would like to thank all of our wonderful customers for your support and hope 
that you continue to do so! We look forward to welcoming you all soon! 
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